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Barbara Barhydt <bab@portlandmaine.gov>

Re: 117 Auburn Street 
1 message

Barbara Barhydt <bab@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Jul 31, 2017 at 8:27 AM
To: Cynthia Loebenstein <cynthia@whipplecallender.com>
Cc: Heather Ouellette <ouelletteh@emhs.org>, Michael Meyer <mmeyer@meyerdevelopmentinc.com>

Hi Cynthia:

I am going to put in the file this is approved with the condition that light levels are reduced to 50% for the night.  

Thank you. 

Barbara

Barbara Barhydt 
Development Review Services Manager 
Planning Division 
389 Congress Street  4th Floor 
Portland, ME 04101 
(207) 874-8699 
Fax: (207) 756-8256 
bab@portlandmaine.gov

On Tue, Jul 25, 2017 at 9:02 AM, Cynthia Loebenstein <cynthia@whipplecallender.com> wrote: 
Barbara,
The owner is planning on maintaining the 50% level of lighting after closing time.
Thank you,
Cynthia  
 
Cynthia Loebenstein
Maine Registered Architect, LEED AP 
 
WHIPPLE |CALLENDER ARCHITECTS
136 Pleasant Ave
Portland, ME 04103
207.775.2696 ext 107
www.whipplecallender.com
cynthia@whipplecallender.com
 

On Jul 20, 2017, at 4:24 PM, Barbara Barhydt <bab@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
 
Hi Cynthia:
 
I looked at the lighting plan and it meets our standards, so I am ok with the proposal.  The technical
standard calls for turning lights off after closing or dimming them to 50%.  Do you know whether the client
intends to turn the lights off or maintain some light levels during the night?   Please let me know.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Barbara
 
 
Barbara Barhydt 
Development Review Services Manager 
Planning Division 
389 Congress Street  4th Floor 
Portland, ME 04101 
(207) 874-8699 
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Fax: (207) 756-8256 
bab@portlandmaine.gov
 
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public
and/or the media if requested.
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